

Joe Callandret Positive Redirection Center

Board of Trustees

Michael A. Vargas President

Date: September 26, 2017

Angel Mendez Vice-President Positive Redirection Center

San Benito CISD 305 Doherty St.

M.L. Garcia Secretary

San Benito, TX 78586

Anna Cruz Joe G. González Orlando López

Dear Parents,

Victor Eloy Rosas

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that our campus will be relocated to Pod "A" at

Committee Angel Mendez

Curriculum

Veterans Memorial Academy.

Chairman

Effective Monday, October 2, 2017 we will be reporting to Veterans Memorial Academy, Pod "A."

Anna Cruz Co-Chairman

Finance Committee Orlando López

As always, excellence is the expectation at Positive Redirection Center. Please be

Chairman M.L. Garcia assured that your children will continue to receive the highest quality of instruction.

Co-Chairman

Should you have any questions regarding this change, please do not hesitate to contact us at 361-6275.

Building Committee

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.

Victor Floy Rosas Chairman

Anna Cniz Sincerely Co-Chairman

Policy Committee

Joe G. González. Chairman

Orlando López Co-Chairman

Ray Saldaña **Principal**

Audit Committee Michael A. Vargas

Joe G. González. Orlando López

San Benito Schools - A Consolidated Independent School District

